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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2017-15 

To  : Special Emissaries, Regional Presidents, Special Envoys, National Leaders 
Cc  : National Messiahs, Personnel-in-charge in each Regional Headquarters 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date : 2.6 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 5th year of Cheon Il Guk (March 3, 2017) 
Re. : Personnel Appointment 

 
May the Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with you all.  
 

FFWPU International HQ would like to announce the following personnel changes:  

 
 

Assignment of Personnel: 
 

 Rev. An Jun Seok has been re-assigned from the position  

of: 

Vice President of FFWPUI International Headquarters 

To: 

FFWPUI International Headquarters Special Emissary for Germany and Austria 
 

 Rev. Lee Hyeon Yeong has been appointed as: 

President of the International Association of Youth and Students for Peace (tentative 

English name), Korea 
 

And also as: 

President of the Association of Religions in Korea  

 

These changes are retroactively effective as of 2.4 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 5th 

year of Cheon Il Guk (March 1, 2017). 
 

 Rev. Robert Kittel has been re-assigned from the position  

of: 

Special Emissary to the Asia Region 

To:  

International President of the International Association of Youth and Students for Peace 

(tentative English name) 

 
This change is retroactively effective as of 1.27 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 5th 

year of Cheon Il Guk (February 23, 2017). 
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* On February 23, 2017, True Parents gave the new name "International Association of Youth 

and Students for Peace" (tentative English translation) to the former Youth Federation for World 
Peace, in hopes of the further expansion of its activities on the global level. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Cho Sung Il, Director-General 

FFWPU International Headquarters 


